City Council Regular Meeting
AGENDA ITEM

CITY OF
NORTH LAS VEGAS

NUMBER: 25

SUBJECT:

Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 5 with Cities of Las Vegas, Henderson, Boulder City, and Mesquite, Clark
County, and the Regional Transportation Commission of Southern Nevada to Increase Funding for the
Maryland Parkway Bus Rapid Transit, Russell Road to Medical District Project. (Citywide) (For Possible Action;
Recommendation — Approve)

REQUESTED BY: WARD:
Michael Hudgeons, Director of Public Works (Citywide)

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION:
Approve Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 5.

FISCAL IMPACT: ACCOUNT NUMBER:
N/A

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION:
This Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 5 (1164) has recently been approved by the Regional
Transportation Commission of Southern Nevada (RTC).

The cities of North Las Vegas, Las Vegas, Henderson, Boulder City, and Mesquite, Clark County and the RTC
partnered for the engineering of Maryland Parkway Bus Rapid Transit: Russell Road to Medical District
Project. The RTC serves as both the financial and physical lead for this project.

On April 1, 2020 City Council approved a multi-jurisdictional Interlocal Contract for the Maryland Parkway Bus
Rapid Transit: Russell Road to Fremont Street Project. Specifically, these improvements may include curb and
gutter, asphalt pavement, sidewalk, median islands, intersection improvements, pedestrian and bicycle safety
upgrades, and any other appurtenant items necessary for a complete project.

On May 19, 2021 Council approved Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 1 which revised the project scope,
and increased the design funds.

On January 4, 2022 Council approved Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 2 which increased funds to
acquire right of way along Maryland Parkway necessary to complete this project.

On January 17, 2024 Council approved Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 3 which changed the project
funding from RTC Fuel Revenue Indexing Extension funds to RTC Fund 05, Motor Vehicle Fuel Tax funds.

On February 21, 2024 Council approved Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 4 which increased project funds
due to the rise of engineering costs.




Supplemental Interlocal Contract No. 5 will increase funding to begin construction.

This project is administered and funded by the RTC.

CIP No. Related Item:

LIST CITY COUNCIL GOAL(S): Well - Planned Quality Growth, Safe and Livable Community

PREPARED BY: Respectfully Submitted

Michael Hudgeons, Director of Public Works | Micaela R. Moore,
City Manager

MEETING DATE:

September 4,
2024




